HOPITAL DOUGLAS HosPITAL

6875, boulevard LaSalle, Verdun (Québec), Canada H4H 1IR3 Tél. : (514) 761-6131 Téléc. : (514) 888-4067

July 15, 1999

Dr. Henry Olders
Department of Psychiatry
Jewish General Hospital
3755 Cote Ste-Catherine
Montréal, Québec H3T 1E2

Dear Dr. Olders,
Thank you for your seminar, Geriatric Psychiatry, in Block E of the Diploma Course. For your

information, I am enclosing a summary feedback form with verbatim comments. As you can see
from the response, your seminar was again well received and much appreciated by the resident

group.

Your participation in this course in greatly appreciated and I hope that you continue this teaching
function in the future.

Sincerely,
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